
 

PAULA M. SCHILLING, (AKA PARKE SCHILLING) 

824 Fremont Ave. E. 

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

15 West Kellogg Blvd. 

DEAR MS. VANG 

I have received your notice of a hearing on June 7, 2017.  

Neither my attorney from MACV or myself are able to attend, due to panic attacks and the animosity 

towards me from your Code Enforcement Supervisor Paula Seeley.  

Before her June 5, 2017, visit I had another interaction with her that caused me to have two panic 

attacks that nearly caused me to commit suicide. A friend called 911 and Ramsey County and St. Paul 

Police were looking for me. Found safe by St. Paul P.D. 

The abatement is in process at this time.  

1. The antique lawn mowers have been removed, 

2. Tabs have been purchased and placed on the motorhome and a station wagon. 

3. The third vehicle will be sold for scrap when a car hauler can be located. 

a. Estimated one week. 

4. Miscellaneous items have either been removed or placed in a dumpster provided by MACV. 

5. The roundup grass killer has been purchased and I am in progress of taking care of that issue. 

I am a seventy-three-year-old transwoman that lives just above the poverty line. The V.A. has certified 

me as a vulnerable adult. I am a Viet Nam era veteran that is trying to maintain the home that she has 

lived in all her life.  

I have been in contact with a VA attorney that instructed me to send him all photos. However, to 

appease Ms. Seeley I have also sent them to her. 

SINCERELY, 

Paula M. Schilling 

824 Fremont Ave. E. 

 


